
SOUTH COAST RAIL 
massDOT 

Massachusetts Bay 
•sjiy Transportation Authority 

Notice of Availability for South Coast Rail's 
Final Supplemental Environmental Impact Report (FSEIR) 

April 30, 2018 

On April 30, 2018, the Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT) filed a Final Supplemental 
Environmental Impact Report (FSEIR) for the South Coast Rail (SCR) Phase 1 Project. The document was filed 
with the Massachusetts Executive Office of Energy and Environmental Affairs (EOEA) as EOEEA No. 14346. 

You are receiving this notice because you submitted a written or electronic comment on the SCR Draft 
Supplemental Environmental Impact Report (DSEIR) dated January 31, 2018 . In accordance with the 
Certificate on the DSEIR issued by the Secretary of the EOEEA on March 23, 2018, this FSEIR includes a 
Responses to Comments and updated Draft Section 61 Findings. 

The FSEIR can be accessed on the project website (www.mass.gov/southcoastrail) beginning on May 9, 
2018. Hard copies of the document are available for viewing at the libraries listed at the end of this 
document. 

Written comments can be sent to the MEPA Office by June 8, 2018, at the following address: 

Secretary Matthew A. Beaton, EOEEA 
Attn: MEPA Office (Purvi Patel) 
WO Cambridge Street, Suite 900 
Boston, MA 02114 
or fax: 617-626-1181 
email: Purvi.Patel@state.ma.us 

MassDOT would like to receive a copy of your letter, which you can email or mail to: 

Jean Fox 
MassDOT 
Ten Park Plaza, Room 4150 
Boston, MA 02116 
email: Jean.Fox@state.ma.us 

If you have any questions regarding this Project or why you have received this notice, you may contact 
James Eng at James.Eng@state.ma.us or Meredith Avery at VHB, 617-607-2604 or MAvery@vhb.com. 


